Lenore Providence

Subject: A051/22

-----Original Message-----From: Camilo Yepes

Sent: December-06-22 2:12 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment < CofA@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] File # A051/22

Good afternoon,

I've been advised that the resident of 35 Elena Crescent has requested a minor variance to the zoning by-laws in order to permit an existing pergola, sauna and shed.

I'd like to start by saying I don't have any issues with the application. I understand the concerns of the nearby neighbour but we all live in the subdivision and we all feel boxed in with/without the structures. I do not share the opinion that this would make our municipality less desirable. This is the only application that has come to my attention which tells me either A) There aren't many residences doing this which means there is no precedent being made or B) No one else really cares about the structures. Either way we need to let residents in our community enjoy their property so long as it's within reason and in my opinion this is within reason.

Again, this is only my opinion and I look forward to seeing what the committee decides.

Thank you,

Your friendly neighbour

Sent from my iPhone